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Check out www.drhomon.com 
for helpful information!

Where in the World Are 
Dr. Homon’s Patients?

Abby Rubenow 
is this quarter’s 
Grand Prize 
Winner. Abby 
visited the Eiffel 
Tower in Paris, 
France.

Have your 
picture taken in 

a Dr. Homon T-shirt while participating in 
a sporting or charity event, on vacation, or 
even on a field trip.  We select a winning 
picture each quarter.  Submit your photos 
to newsletter@homonorthodontics.com by 
February 28th. The Grand Prize Winner 
will receive an Apple watch or Visa Gift Card!

Austin Gilbert was 
the GRAND PRIZE 
WINNER  of the State 
of Ohio Trivia Contest. 
Austin won an iPad mini! 
Congratulations, Austin! 
Jocelyn Fedoush, Bella 
Frankel, Jacob Meier, 
Kate Lance, Emilie Messenger, Sophia Palladino, 
Baelen Keller, Mitha Hatwar, Shrrayash Srinivasan, 
and London Michel won Tim Horton’s gift cards. 

State of Ohio Trivia 
Contest Winner

Candy Contest!
Make sure you check out the jar of candy that is 
currently in our office. Guess the right amount 
and you win an Apple watch and all the candy!  
Please check for further details in office or on 
our website. Please email or enter in person at 
the office by February 28th.



modern

JAMES HOMON
Practice Limited to Orthodontics

Board Certified

MONDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm 

TUESDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm 

WEDNESDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm 

THURSDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm

Powell
614-932-9356

Delaware
 740-417-4985

Visit  www.drhomon.com for 
information about:

• Appointments
• Account Information

• Insurance
• Home Care

• Brushing and Flossing
• First Aid

OFFICE INFORMATION

results of our summer selfie contest!
This summer we had a selfie contest on our facebook page, www.facebook.com/
Hom0northodontics. We had so much fun with it, we wanted to share the results 
here. Make sure you follow our facebook page to see what’s the latest in our office! 
Congratulations to our first prize winners, who each won a $100 gift card.
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CARTER StANFORD
Carter plays soccer for the Delaware Knights U9 team. Recently, 
they were runners-up in the MOSSL tournament.  Way to go, 
Carter!

ERIC TUCKER
Eric, a student under Master William of Ruffing Martial Arts, 
traveled to Rochester, NY to compete in an international karate 
tournament in October. This was Eric’s first tournament. He 
was excited to place 3rd in sparring, 4th in breaking and 4th in 
weapon form. Eric is a black sash and has been studying martial 
arts for over 4 years. Congratulations, Eric!

Grayson Stanford
Grayson attended an Olympic Development Program (ODP) for 
soccer recently. ODP is a training program where kids go for 
3 consecutive weekends and train. At the end, they have an 
opportunity to be chosen for a regional team or a state team. 
Best of luck, Grayson!

Congratulations, Dr. Homon!
On November 30th, the Ohio Association of Free 
Clinics honored Dr. Homon by naming him Free Clinic 
Dentist of the year for his role as founder of KidSMILES 
pediatric dental clinic. KidSMILES is a volunteer-led, 
non-profit dental clinic dedicated to providing quality 
dental care and education to children at an affordable 
cost to their families right here in Columbus. Richard 

Hodges, director of the Ohio Department of Health, 
presented his award. Great job, boss!



Staff Profile - Featuring Jessica Bruce
Jessica is a Scheduling Coordinator 
at Dr. Homon’s office. She also has 
her Radiation Certificate.

Jessica grew up in Delaware and 
now lives in Dublin.

Her favorite team is the Ohio State 
Buckeye football team. After that 
awesome win versus Michigan, 
Jessica is very happy. Go Bucks!

Jessica has three dogs. Their 
names are Emma, Isabel and 
Sophie. When she’s not working 
at the office, Jessica enjoys 
spending time with friends and 
family. She also likes going to 
the movies.

Congratulations to Dr. Carr! She 
welcomed Everett James Dugas 
on August 27, 2016, at 7:46 am. 
He weighed 8lbs 1oz and was 
21.5” long.

Big sister Gemma, age 3, has been 
very helpful entertaining her new 
brother by singing and dancing. 
Gemma is very excited to teach 
Everett lots of new things, 
including how to throw a ball and 
how to blow bubbles

Congratulations Dr. Carr and 
family! Baby Everett is adorable!

Get to Know Dr. Carr Baby News!
Congratulations to Jackilyn 
Hiss, our Powell office 
financial coordinator, and 
her husband Michael on 
the birth of their baby girl, 
Hazel Lee. She was born 
September 30, 2016, at 
10:07 pm. She weighed 8 
lbs 13.8 oz and was 20.75” 
long. We can’t wait to meet 
adorable little Hazel!

Check out our new program! 


